
                                      
Learn, Play, Love 

 PICKLEBALL! 
Where? South Bristol School Gym 
When? 10 AM to Noon on Saturdays  

beginning on January 4, 2025 through March 22, 2025 
Who?  Open to all South Bristol School students, families, and community 

members 
Bring   Your own water 

Wear tennis shoes or sneakers 
All other equipment provided!  No experience necessary- first-timers welcome! 
Questions?   Contact Jordan Farrin at jfarrin@aos93.org 
 

 

                                          
 

       
 

 
 

Photos from 
Community Pickleball 
sessions at South 
Bristol School gym in 
February and March 
2023 
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